
MEMORANDUM

[bookmark: _GoBack]DATE:		07/25/2014
FROM: 		Laura Farris/EPA Region 8
TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602
SUBJECT:	EPA Region 8 State Director’s Meeting held on 06/26/2014

SUMMARY:        

Janet McCabe, Acting Assistant Administrator, EPA Office of Air and Radiation, and Joe Goffman, Associate Assistant Administrator for Climate and Senior Counsel to the AA for OAR, led a discussion on the proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants via teleconference during the EPA Region 8 State Director’s meeting held on 06/26/2014 in Denver, CO. The Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants was proposed on June 2, 2014.

ATTENDEES:
See attached.



	
	

	
	


	
